

March 15, 2023

RE: Springtime Lawncare

Dear Homeowners,

As the weather warms up and the days get longer, it's time to start thinking about spring lawn care. Here are a few tips to help you get your lawn off to a great start this season:

- 1. Start by raking up any leaves or debris that have accumulated over the winter. This will help your lawn to breathe and promote new growth.
- 2. Once your flower bed is clear, apply a layer of fresh mulch. This will help to keep the soil moist and protect the roots of your plants.
- 3. Next, it's time to fertilize your lawn. A good rule of thumb is to apply 1 pound of fertilizer per 1000 square feet of lawn.
- 4. Finally, be sure to water your lawn regularly. Deep, infrequent watering is best for promoting deep root growth.

By following these simple tips, you'll be on your way to a beautiful, healthy lawn this spring! For any more helpful tips please visit the link below.

https://neilsperry.com/notes/2015/02/early-spring-lawn-care/

Sincerely,

Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent